Republic of the Philippines;
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFIGE~
MIMAROPA Region Afls ¥ -

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By The Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
FROM : The OIC-PENR Officer
SUBJECT : ELECTRONIC MAIL FROM HON. MICHAEL LIM

ORAYANI OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF LUBANG,
OCC. MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated April 24, 2023 of CENR Officer
Anastacio A. Santos transmitting the hard copy of electronic mail from Hon. Mayor Michael Lim
Orayani, inquring on the status of lot survey conducted sometime in October 2022 in the
Barangays of Binacas, Tangal and Tumibo, all in the Municipality of Lubang, Occ. Mindoro.

In this regard, please be informed that all the survey returns, without the signature of
Engr. Mary Dominique B. Lavadia, were transmitted by a personnel from CENRO Sablayan to
the office of Surveys and Mapping Division (SMD) for evaluation. Be informed further that
Engr. Lavadia is on leave for one (1) month due to health problem.

For information and record.

ERNBSTOA. TANADA

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro
Email Address: penrooccmin(@denr.gov.ph
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Ly - - Republic of the Philippines
o # Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& MIMAROPA Region
W Community Environment and Natural Resonrccs Office
amr— So.Balud, Sto. Niiio, Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro
Email: cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph
April 24, 2023
MEMORANDUM:
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region RECORDED
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila Date: [/ ] "Z% —13
THRU : The OIC, PENR Officer
FROM : The CENR Officer

SUBJECT : ELECTRONIC MAIL FROM HON. MICHAEL LIM ORAYANI OF
THE MUNICIPALITY OF LUBANG, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO.

In connection with the above-noted subject, respectfully forwarded 1s the copy of the
electronic mail dated Apnl 24, 2023 from the office of the Municipal Mayor of Lubang,
Occidental Mindoro requesting for the status of the lot survey conducted sometime in October,
2022 in the Barangays of Binacas, Tangal and Tumibo, all in the Municipality of Lubang.

For mformation and record.
./
FOR. ANASI@ ANTOS, MPA
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i DENR R4B CENRO Sablayan <cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph>
- »ﬁ"'w
STATUS OF LOT SURVEY
1 message ;
Michael Lim Orayani <orayanimichaellim@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 24, 2023 at 4:07 PM

To: CDS Sablayan <cenrosablayan.cds@gmail.com>, R4B Cenro Sablayan <genrosablayan@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Willy Bleza <willy.bleza@delasalle.ph>, SHARRA MAY TAMAYOSA <alastresharra@gmail.com>, otepvillaluz@gmail.com

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESQ IV
REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR MIMAROPA REGION

1516 L&S Building

Roxas Blvd.m Ermita Manila

Dear Madam Lormelyn:

Greetings from the Island Municipality of Lubang!

Hope this email finds you well. May we please inquire the status of lot survey done sometime October 2022 in the Barangay of
Binacas, Tangal and Tumibo which was undertaken by our CENRO-Sablayan together with the Local Government Units. We
thrust that knowing the results we could plan the necessary requisite to comply and eventually inform the rightful beneficiaries
from this municipality.

Hoping this will merit your kind attention and favorable action.

Sincerely yours, R S

Michael Lim Orayani
Municipal Mayor



